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Dear Dr. Sharma,

I'am pleased to inform you that as per your request vide email dated December 10, 2022 for change in
name of the Test Facility (TF) and recommendations of Technical Committee (TC) on GLP name of your
IF has been changed from “Dev Research Centre (A div. of Sulphur Mills Ltd.), Mumbai” to “Dev
Research Centre [A Division of SML Limited (Formerly known as Sulphur Mills Limited)], Mumbai”,

Please acknowledge receipt of the GLP certificate attached herewith.

Please note that as per NGCMA's advisory dated February 16, 2021, your TF is required to publish factual

information regarding GLP certification on your website. Further, the compliance of the said advisory
will be checked by the inspection team during the next GLP inspection.

You are also requested to return the earlier GLP certificate bearing No. GLP/C-179/2022 issued in name
of your TF on June 18, 2022 to NGCMA._

T'his issues with the approval of the Competent Authority.

With kind regards,

Yours sincerel
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Dr. B K Sharma
Dev Research Centre

|A Division of SML Limited (Formerly known as Sulphur Mills Limited)]
D-188, Shirvane MIDC Nerul

Navi Mumbai - 400706




